
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We are a Reconciling Congregation! 
 

Connecting with others through Mission, Music and Ministry! 
 
 
REMINDER: 
We have 4 hearing-enhancing devices that can be used for those that need them.  Please ask in the sound booth 
for help with these. 
 
The parlor is open to hear the worship service every Sunday. 
 
There are large print bulletins, hymnals and supplements in the back of the sanctuary on the table.   You are 
welcome to use them during the service and then return the hymnals to the table after the service. 
 
   

THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 
April 14, 2024  10:00 a.m. 

 
GATHERING 

 
PRELUDE  Christ Is Alive Philip Lane 
 
INTROIT  I Walked Today Where Jesus Walked Twohig/O’hara 
  Cindy Applebee, soloist 
  
*WELCOME 
 Introduction of our new “green” hymnal supplement Cindy Applebee 
 
*PEACE 
Leader: The peace of the risen Christ be with you. 
People: And also with you! 
 
*OPENING PRAYER (unison) 

 O God, maker of all that is good, we rejoice in your goodness.  Shine the light of 
your presence upon us this day that we may walk in fellowship with you and with one 
another.  May your presence unite us in fellowship as we worship and praise your high and 
holy name.  Amen. 
 

*HYMN  Open the Eyes of My Heart 3008 (small green book)  



TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS  Beth Peterson 
(sung as the children come forward and leave for Sunday school) 

Response  Halle, Halle, Halleluja 2026 (small black book) 
(Children Pre-K-K in room 11, 1st -5th in room 12, may leave to go to Sunday school.) 

 
SACRAMENT OF CHRISTIAN BAPTISM  33 (large blue book)
 Today we will be baptizing Gabriela Carmen Gonzales, born April 24, 2009, 
 whose sponsor is Emily Macejack. Her parents are Carlos and Sofia Gonzales. 
 

PROCLAMATION OF THE WORD 
 
NEW TESTAMENT 1 John 3:1-7 (Pew Bible p. 1900) 

   
ANTHEM  Down to the River to Pray Curry
    
*GOSPEL  Luke 24:13-39 (Pew Bible p. 1642) 
Leader: The word of God for the people of God. 
People: Thanks be to God. 
 
*HYMN  Peace of Our Praying 3022 (small green book) 
 
SERMON       At The Crossroad Rev. Eun-Hye Choi  
  
  RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 
Prayer cards are available in the pews.  If you have a special prayer request, please write it on the card and place it 

in the offering baskets at the exits. 

The Lord’s Prayer (unison) 

 Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy 
will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our 
trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, 
but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, and the power and the glory forever.  
Amen. 
 

SENDING FORTH 
 
*HYMN  Go to the World  3158 (small green book) 
 
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
OFFERING OUR THANKS AND OURSELVES 

All loose coins and singles in the offering plates will go to UMCOR-Middle East . 
 

BENEDICTION  
 
 



POSTLUDE  Recessional Fanfare Rawsthorne 
    
*congregation is invited to stand if it is comfortable to do so 
 

USHER:  Chris Walters 
ACOLYTE:  Ruby Isaac 
 

You are invited to come to the parlor for fellowship provided by the Fellowship Committee. 
 

Following the loving example of Jesus Christ, we affirm the inherent worth and dignity of every person as a 
beloved child of God.  We welcome into the life and ministry of Glenview United Methodist Church all persons of 

every age, ability, race, gender identity, ethnicity, nationality, marital status, sexual orientation, family 
configuration, or socioeconomic or employment status. 

 
We follow the United Methodist Safe Sanctuaries guidelines as part of our child protection policy. 

 
 

COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
THE ALTAR ARRANGEMENT 
is given by Sarane and Bruce Siewerth in celebration of the 14th birthday of their granddaughter, Maia Landvick. 

 
 
 

USE THIS QR CODE TO DONATE TO YOUR CHURCH! 
 

CONTACTLESS DONATIONS 
Use your smartphone camera or QR reader app at top of announcements to quickly and safely 

make your donation to GUMC.  With one quick scan of QR code above, you can send in a one-time donation or 
schedule recurring donations.  Thank you for your generosity. 

 
SUNDAY 4/21:  OLIVET, HERE WE COME!  LET US CELEBRATE THE JOY OF SPRING TOGETHER! 
Yes, indeed!  Just one week after we have sailed through the Top of the Heap Rummage extravaganza, a group of 
us will be heading down to Olivet UMC for a Pulpit Exchange.  We want YOU to come too!  Pastor Eun-Hye will 
preach!  Cindy Applebee and the GUMC Choir (and perhaps a few other creatively minded GUMCers?) will raise 
the roof with glorious melodies!  And all will share in abundant fellowship with our OUMC brothers and sisters.  No 
need to drive!  Hitch a ride with a GUMC chauffeur and relax in our caravan to Olivet.  Sign-up sheets are posted 
on the bulletin board near the choir room and available near the refreshments during coffee hour.  For more Info:  
Diana Berger (773-640-7812; palilaberger@sbcglobal.net) 
 
BLOOD DRIVE HELD HERE ON MONDAY, APRIL 22!  -  GIVE BLOOD AND HELP SAVE LIVES! 
The Glenview Methodist Preschool is sponsoring an American Red Cross Blood Drive here in our social hall 
from 1 - 6 pm. 
 
HAVE YOU MOVED, . . . 
removed your land line, changed your address, phone, cell number or email?  Please see one of our volunteers at 
our Welcome Table in the church lobby to fill out a blue card so we can keep our church records up to date. 
 
OUR NEXT BOOK CLUB WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, MAY 7TH AT 7 P.M. IN THE PARLOR. 
Come join us as we discuss “Tom Lake” by Ann Patchett.   Kay Harr will be leading the discussion. 
 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SHOP AND DONATE TO THE FOOD PANTRIES - THEIR NEEDS ARE ONGOING! 
 
 



 
DIAPER DRIVE THROUGH MOTHER’S DAY! 
Your contributions will benefit WINGS (Women in Need Growing Stronger).  Supportive services provided to 
WINGS residents include budget planning, counseling, child and family services, support groups, crisis 
management, goal setting, and access to vocational counseling.  WINGS has Emergency Safe Houses in Chicago 
and the suburbs, Transitional Housing for unemployed survivors and their children with refuge while they seek 
employment.  WINGS apartments are distributed throughout the north and northwest suburbs and Permanent 
Housing for long-term and optional supportive services to physically or mentally disabled adults and their 
children.  Please bring any size diapers (not adult) and wipes to the bins by the social hall and the church office. 
 
LOOSE COINS AND SINGLES IN THE OFFERING PLATES WILL GO TO UMCOR-MIDDLE EAST 
In efforts to support Palestinians in places like the West Bank and the northern Galilee section of Israel where most 
Palestinian citizens of Israel live, UMCOR supports partners that serve marginal and vulnerable Palestinian 
communities.  Grants have been given to Hope Secondary School.  This school helps children and families affected 
by the war in Gaza.  Grants have been given to Princess Basma Centre which has developed a telemedicine 
program for children with disabilities who are unable to get through checkpoints for appointments.  Also, a grant 
to Al Quds Foundation provides counseling to children and youth in the Shufat Refugee Camp.  As we see on the 
news nightly there is much need for support.   If you choose to give more, please write on your check’s memo line:  
UMCOR-Advance #10837A. 
 
THIS WEEK: April 14 - April 21, 2024 
Today: 11 am Fellowship, parlor 
 11 am “Free” sale, social hall 
 11:30 am Clean up/pack up after Rummage Sale, social hall 
Monday: 7 pm Finance Committee via Zoom 
Tuesday: 10 am Staff meeting, pastor’s office 
Wednesday: 10 am Adult Study, choir room 
 7 pm Sanctuary Choir rehearsal, choir room 
Friday:     Serve at “Just Harvest”        
Saturday: 9 am Yoga, parlor              
 
Next Sunday:                 
 10 am Pulpit Exchange with Olivet UMC, Worship, Sunday school and Confirmation  
 11:00 am Fellowship, social hall 
  
  
STAFF: 
Rev. Dr. Eun-Hye Choi, Senior Pastor, email:  echoi@glenviewumc.org 
Cindy Applebee, Director of Music, email: capplebee@glenviewumc.org 
Beth and Greg Peterson, Directors of Children, Family and Youth Ministries, email: petersons@glenviewumc.org 
Susanne Rudolph and Robin Woitesek, Sunday School, email: sundayschool@glenviewumc.org 
Michel Agriopoulos, Facilities Manager, email:  m.agriopoulos@comcast.net 
Joanne Richter, Lay Leader 
Doris Stengl, Administrative Assistant, email:  office@glenviewumc.org 
Janet Ferrone, Director of Communications, email:  jferrone@glenviewumc.org 
Office, email:  office@glenviewumc.org - 847-729-1015  -  Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs 10 am - 2 pm 
 

Glenview United Methodist Church, 727 Harlem Avenue • Glenview, IL  60025-4278 
847-729-1015• www.glenviewumc.org 
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